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July 3, 2017

To: Honorable City Council of Los Angeles and
Planning and Land Use Management (PLUM) Committee 
c/o the Office of the City Clerk at the Los Angeles City Hall 
200 N. Spring Street 
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: Proposed Sign Ordinance (Council File 11-1705)

Dear Honorable Members of PLUM and City Council

As the Sign Ordinance is a matter of great interest to local communities, and as the Echo Park 
Neighborhood Council (EPNC) has been following its course through the legislative process for many 
years, EPNC requests that PLUM and the City Council provide a minimum 45-day review period of any 
proposed recommendations, changes, or actions on the Sign Ordinance, with notice to the public and 
Neighborhood Councils, before any action is taken on such proposals.

Respectfully,

Tad Yenawine 
Chair, Echo Park Neighborhood Council
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